

## MANCHESTER UNITED SUPPORTERS GIBRALTAR BRANCH

## Founded 1993

(Registered with Manchester United Football Club)

Patron: The Hon. Peter R. Caruana QC, Chief Minister of Gibraltar, Hon. President: Gary Neville, Life President: Clive A. Moberley

Patron: The Hon. Sir Peter R. Caruana QC, Hon. President: Chris Smalling, Life President: Clive A. Moberley

## **NEWSLETTER No 4 of 2017/2018 (August 2017)**

Dear Member,

## 25th ANNUAL OFFICIAL TRIP TO MANCHESTER

A meeting will be held on Thursday 31st August 2017 at 7:00 pm at the clubhouse.

We have this year once again been lucky as there are 3 games at home to be watched:

- Tuesday 5th December 2017 UNITED v. CSKA MOSCOW
- Saturday 9<sup>th</sup> December 2017 UNITED v. MAN.CITY
- Tuesday 12th December 2017 UNITED v. BOURNEMOUTH

<u>Please note</u> that the City match is considered a high-profile game with a limited number of tickets available to the Branch, and therefore these tickets will be for those going on the Official Trip which includes all 3 matches.

We shall leave Gibraltar on Monday 4<sup>th</sup> December 2017 and return on Wednesday 13<sup>th</sup> December 2017; a total of 9 nights. We believe this is the second longest trip to Manchester and therefore the Committee will endeavour to organise a day trip outside Manchester. This will be discussed at the meeting.

So, if interested in the trip, please come along to the meeting on Thursday 31<sup>st</sup> August 2017 at 7.00 pm. A deposit of £200 per member will be requested on the night to confirm your reservation.

Best regards

THE COMMITTEE